Massachusetts Institute of Technology
information Processing Center
Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139

July 8, 1971

Mr. Philip H. Davis

Senior Account Representative
Honeywell Information Systems, Inc.
1 Washington St., Rm. 202
Wellesley, Mass. 02181

Dear Phil, Re: Teletype Adapters G10C-A

In anticipation of increasing the number of supported terminals
on our production system, please accept this letter as indica-
tion of our intent to add one additional TTY adapter (134.5
baud, 32 lines) to our Production G10C. Installation should

be anticipated on or around October 1, 1971.

Although the adapter is already on site and installed I do

believe there are cable requirements which must be fulfilled,
After you have evaluated the situation, please, let's discuss.

Thank you. .
N Sincere y'-yog%
| — D
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